
Dear Tim Teddy and Staff, 

 

 

Mataora Subdivision Plat 4 is a future extension of an existing cul-de-sac with an existing street 

name of Nick Court. Per the request of Boone County Joint Communications and City of Columbia 

GIS we are requesting a name change from Nick Court to Nick Drive. The future extension will 

connect Nick Court to Ballenger Lane. This extension will produce seven (7) R-2 lots. We have 

reached out to the neighbors to discuss the future project and the proposed name change of the 

street. Of the nine (9) R-2 residences on Nick Court we have received three (3) property owners 

signatures in support of the name change, two (2) property owners who requested not to sign in 

support and the remaining property owners we were unable to reach or contact to get a response. I 

ask for your support for this name change request. I have attached a copy of the preliminary plat for 

reference of proposed street extension. 

 








